
On Friday, 1 March, the Premier
of Western Australia, Honourable
Roger Cook, visited the school
along with our local Member of
the Legislative Assembly, Mr
Stephen Price. I used the
opportunity to discuss the long
running issues the school is
experiencing with our hardcourt
and to campaign for extra funding
to address the underlying
plumbing issues that is making
the project unaffordable.

Labour Day 
-Public Holiday

Welcome to Forrie Day Pre-Primary
Thank you to our amazing P&C for
providing and cooking the
sausage sizzle for our first
community event of the year. It
was great having so many parents
and carers come along and mingle
with our staff. It was a great
opportunity for parents and
carers to walk through classrooms
and see work that their children
have been completing in class.
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Week 6

Week 6 & 7

Term 1 Progress Meetings

PUG Assembly
Friday 8th at 9.00am

NAPLAN Starts
Yr 3 & 5

Yr 6 Basketball 
Carnival
Friday 15th

Week 7

Special Visitors 

The lovely Pre-Primary's students
had an amazing time exploring
their new classroom and all the
exciting environments. From the
cozy book corner to the busy
construction area, they've been
immersing themselves in a world
of learning and creativity. We
have introduced a wonderful new
practice called the "Zones of
Regulation" check in. Every
morning, we gather as a class to
identify which zone we are in and
how we are feeling. We do this by
checking in every morning and
throughout the day. Its a fantastic
way for our little ones to develop
self awareness and emotional
intelligence. By understanding
the different zones and the
emotions associated with each
other, were empowering our
students to better express and
manage their feelings throughout
the day. Its truly heartwarming to
witness their growth and
progress in this area!

As part of the school’s
Communication Strategy, which is
available on the school’s website
(www.firstinforrestfield.wa.edu.a
u), the school will be holding
parent/carer meetings with their
child’s teacher on Wednesday 20
March 2024. The brief 5-minute
meetings are an opportunity for
parents and carers to find out
how their child has settled into
the new school year and for
teachers to share any concerns
they may have about their
learning, behaviour and/or effort.
More specific information should
have been received via COMPASS
last week.

Community Edition

Please find attached an important
flyer advertising a series of useful
free online workshops for parents
and carers that provide useful
ideas and strategies to help your
child develop the skills and
behaviours they need for a
healthy childhood.
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